
Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee 
Unofficial Minutes of February 25, 2021 

 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM 
 
Committee members present: Mark Pater, Tim Schollaart, Gail Altman, Jim Ondersma and Jim 
Miedema (Township Board Liaison). 
 
Committee members absent with notice: Janet Oskin and Leslie Kwiatkowski. 
 
Also in attendance: Pete Lazdins from Progressive AE.  
 
No one from the community attended this meeting. 
 
Pete Lazdins presented the updates and final copy of the Greenly Street Master Park Plan to 
the committee. A large copy of the park design will be displayed in the Jamestown Township 
Hall. 
 
Also discussed was applying and writing grant requests, along with ways to obtain funds to build 
the park.  
 
Progressive AE will send a proposal to the Committee to assist in applying for grants. 
 
The next scheduled meeting will be March 18, 2021. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM. 
 
Submitted by Jim Ondersma 
 


